
Marathi Beginner Summary for 1/10/10 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

     

Welcome to 2010. Happy New Year. We did attendance and reviewed letters. We 

also reviewed colors and shapes. We had a 3-week break and the kids had forgotten the 

letters. Please review the letters, shapes and colors. We don't have Balvihar next week 

and therefore no homework. 

 

 

Regards, 

Ani and Swapna 


